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The submissions on this file and the Inspector's report were considered at a Board
meeting held on 23/11/2021.

The Board decided to refuse permission for the following reasons and

considerations.

Reasons and Considerations

It is considered that the proposed development would facilitate the consolidation and
continuance of development for which there is no authorisation and for which the

Board has previously refused retention permission.

In deciding not to accept the Inspector's recommendation to grant permission, the
Board considered that the proposed development would facilitate the continuation of

a use for which there is no authorisation.
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